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Comments: Alternative 4 is best for this project. The notion of having commercial electric or other powered boats
is contrary to the notion of an uninterrupted vista that everyone gets from the visitor center and adjacent areas.
Residents and visitors alike come to the MGVC and MGRA for the next-to-nature experience; it's one thing to
canoe or kayak across under one's own power and the feeling that activity brings. It's quite another to hear and
see powered boats making their way back and forth from a commercial dock during an entire visit. This
concession will ruin the area. It would be far better for the plan to focus on trail expansion and making some trails
more accessible for all users.



